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Are you currently being supported by homelessness 

services in the ACT? 
Have you been supported by homelessness services in 

the ACT in the last couple of years? 
 

We would like to talk with you! 
 
 

Researchers from Flinders University are working on a Shared Practice 
Framework for the ACT homelessness sector to ensure that the 

assessment of people’s support needs is more coordinated and consistent. 
 

We want to hear about how your support needs were assessed, what it 
was like to look for support, what worked well for you and what could 

have been done differently to support you. 
 

You can tell us about your experiences in an interview with one of our 
research team or by participating in a focus group. 

Interviews will take about an hour.  
Focus groups will run for about 1.5 hours. 

 
In appreciation of your participation, you will receive a $50 Coles/Myer 

gift voucher. 
 

Your information will be treated confidentially, and you can stop 
participating in the project at any time. 

 
 
Please contact Dr Zurina Simm or Associate Professor Selina Tually for more 
information or to register your interest in an interview or focus group: 
E: zurina.simm@flinders.edu.au 
E: selina.tually@flinders.edu.au, 0419 857 264 (including text messages) 
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